
HOPE HOSPICE ANNUAL FUNDRAISER 
THANK YOU TO ALL WHO DONATED ITEMS!                                                        

YOU MADE THIS A BIG SUCCESS! 
TO ALL THE VOLUNTEER SUPPORT BEFORE, DURING AND AFTER 

THE EVENT- THANK YOU! 
Deb & Randy Auner, Mary & Twink Winchell, Sharon & Tom Jochimsen, Nikki & 
David Clements, Lori Sherfield, Karen Chaplinski, Ashley Klinner, Missy Zuleger, 

Penny Olson, Shelby Winchell, Paige Olson, Megan Bruggink and Jeremy Jochimsen.   
As I look at the event, I know it takes approximately 20 volunteers to make this event 
work smoothly. So, I will send out a “Save the Date” for next year for any volunteer 

support.   Thanks again everyone! 

We profited over $13000 that will go to help our clients     
receive the best care possible… See you all NEXT YEAR!    

Nicole Winchell, Executive Director 
Hope Hospice & Palliative Care, Inc. 

TO ALL YOU MOTHERS AND                          
STEP-MOTHERS OUT THERE, ENJOY YOUR 

DAY, YOU DESERVE IT! 

HOPE HOSPICE & PALLIATIVE CARE, INC. 

MAY 2018 



The Rusk County Caregiver Coalition is hosting the “Independence Your 
Way” event on Thursday, May 24, 2018 from 9:00-12:30 p.m. at the Senior 
Center in Ladysmith. This is an informative event that is free to the public 
and will discuss a variety of topics that affect the aging population.  Hope 

Hospice and Palliative Care will be presenting on the importance of creating a 
Power of Attorney for Healthcare Document.  There will also be several other 

local agencies available. Please join us on May 24th!   
 
 

Thank you to all of the volunteers who were able to attend the recent          

volunteer meetings in Medford and Ladysmith. We had a nice showing of   

volunteers and it is always helpful to get together. Thanks again for all that 

you do for Hope Hospice.                                                                                                 

Special thanks to Tom Christman for hosting the Ladysmith meeting! 

National Nurses Week begins May 6th every year on  National Nurses 
Day and ends on May 12th honoring the birth date of Florence        

Nightingale. Join us this week showing appreciation for the men and 
women who serve our country by caring for its citizens. 



HAPPY 

Hope Hospice & Palliative Care, Inc. 
will be offering a 

Grief Support Group 
On Wednesdays in May 
They will be as follows: 

May 2 
May 9 

May 16 
From 4:30 PM to 6:00 PM 
At the Hope Hospice Office 
If you have any questions 
 or would like to RSVP, 
Please call 715-748-3434 


